Ms Heledd Cressey & Mr Prys Davies,

Division for Decarbonisation of Energy Department
For Energy, Planning and Rural Affairs Welsh,

Government,
Cathays Park,
Cardiff,

CR10 3NQ.

281" May 2019

Dear Ms. Cressey and Mr. Davies,

An Bord Pleanala, acting in its capacity as Competent Authority for Projects of Commen Interest in
Ireland, has received notification letter and TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification (project

outline) for the Greenlink Limited project. This was received by us on 22 May 2018.

We will be in contact with you further.

Yours sincerely,

Sorcha Skelly
Executive Officer

PCIl Unit
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